From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 4:48 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Flower Basket Reporting

Hi Steve,

We've received a flower basket from McCaffery Enterprises - we can't tell how much they cost, but it's a fairly large bouquet that we've posted in our lobby area.  In an abundance of caution, I wanted to let you know that we've accepted the flowers. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
